
		

TEMPORARY	CLOSURE	OF	DUDSBURY	ROAD,	FERNDOWN

DORSET	COUNTY	COUNCIL	has	issued	a	Notice	under	Section	14	[2]	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulations	Act	1984	as
amended.	All	vehicles	will	be	prohibited	from	proceeding	along	Dudsbury	Road,	Ferndown	from	the	junction	with
Glenmoor	Road,	to	the	junction	with	Ellesfield	Drive,	a	distance	of	approximately	550	metres.	The	order	is	needed	in
order	to	comply	with	Health	and	Safety	Regulations	which	require	the	provision	of	safe	working	areas	and	to	minimise
likelihood	of	danger	to	Highway	Users.	It	will	come	into	operation	on	the	28th	September	2017		and	remain	in	force	for
5	days.	However	it	is	anticipated	that	the	works	will	be	completed	by	3rd	October	2017.	The	closure	will	be	in	operation
between	09:00hrs	and	16:00hrs	daily,	and	the	road	will	be	re-opened	over	the	weekend.

This	Notice	will	enable	Dorset	County	Council	safe	access	to	carry	out	resurfacing	works,	in	the	highway

A	locally	signed	diversion	route	will	be	placed	to	enable	travle	around	the	closed	section.

If	you	would	like	further	information	about	the	work	being	undertaken	please	call	Dorset	County	Council	on	01305
228100.	For	the	information	concerning	this	notice	please	call	Dorset	Highways’	Traffic	Team	on	01305	221020.

21st	September	2017

MIKE	HARRIES	Director	for	Environment	and	the	Economy	County	Hall	DORCHESTER	Dorset	DT1	1XJ.	Any	person	who
uses	or	permits	the	use	of	a	vehicle	in	contravention	of	the	order	will	be	liable	on	summary	conviction	to	a	fine	not
exceeding	£1000.


